Designing for Diversity Series
Last year SETSA teamed up with Yukon Education to provide Yukon LAT’s professional development with Shelley Moore in the form of the Designing for Diversity Learning Series.
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All of the recordings can be found on Yukon LAT Microsoft Teams page.

Session handouts are on this USB and can also be found at https://blogsomemoore.com/handouts-2022/

Just click on January 2022, scroll down to find the Yukon presentations and then the links and resources are all listed there.
